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To Domagoj Ivan Milošević

Chairman of the European Affairs Committee

Croatian Parliament

Dear Colleague,

I would like to congratulate you on Croatia's first Presidency of the Council of the European Union 
and wish you successful accomplishment of all your goals. These certainly are important times 
for shaping the future of the EU after the new European elections.

Let me also thank you for your constant support to Georgia's European integration that helps us 
to advance on this challenging path of transformation and development. Croatia's support to my 
country is of particular importance now, during the EU Presidency.  In this capacity, your country 
will be organizing and hosting number of events that are of special significance also to Georgia, 
the country that has signed the Association Agreement with the EU.

We would highly appreciate being invited to those events that are relevant to our aspirations, 
common priorities and commitments. Among those are certainly COSAC meetings that the 
Parliamentary Committee on European Integration of Georgia tries to attend regularly.

In order to do so, however, we do need a formal invitation and hereby I would like to ask you to 
consider our request to attend forthcoming meetings of COSAC in Zagreb. 

I look forward to meeting you soon and to further deepening relations between our Parliamentary 
Committees.

Let me close by wishing you a Happy and Successful New Year!

Sincerely

Chairperson of the Committee
David Songulashvili
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